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How Public Sector Organizations Are Involved in SABER 
 
A public organization must complete the SABER Data Exchange Enrollment to become a member 
of SABER.  The organization’s enrollment is reviewed by the SABER Organizing Group.   
 
The public organization must then secure a username and password to enable sharing between the 
SABER UICDS Core and their application in order for data to be exchanged.  As organizations, 
public and private, make these technology connections, their addition to the SABER community will 
be announced to all members on the SABERspace website. 
 
Public sector organizations – federal, state, local, tribal, region governments – are the consumers of 
the information provided on SABER.  These same groups may become providers of their own 
emergency information, including transportation status, resource availability, etc.  Public sector 
organizations as providers of information is not a priority for 2014 and will be considered by the 
Organizing Group in the future. 
 
 


